
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Important dates 
  Please remember not to book     

holidays during term time. 

May 
Monday 29th  May 
to Friday 2nd June 

Half term 
school closed 

June 
Monday 5th  Children return to 

school 

Friday 16th  Staff training (School 
closed – no playcentre ) 

Wednesday 
21st 

Class photos  

Friday 23rd Sports Day  

Monday 26th Choir singing at Bishops 
Creighton House  

July 
Wednesday 12th  Year 6 show 

Thursday 13th  Year 6 show  

Tuesday 18th Musical Extravaganza 

Wednesday 19th  Musical Extravaganza 
 
Year 6 Ball   

Friday 21st Last day of summer term. 
School closes at 1.30pm 
No playcentre  

Class Attendance Lates 
1L 95.6% 18 
2P 96.6% 21 
3C 98.8% 8 
3M 99.5% 11 
4C 91.5% 15 
5T 97.5% 8 
5H 89.5% 2 
6H 96% 4 
6J 93.8% 10 

Total  95.3%  

SJL 

News 
Friday 26

th
 May 2023 

Puzzle               

time 

 
 

 

 

Attendance and punctuality 

We would like to wish you all a very happy half term and 

remind you that after half term your child should be in 

school everyday  

Busy 

Busy 

Busy! 

We have been so busy over the past week with trips, numeracy 

day and our learning.  

 A few photos to share our activities  

Year 4 

enjoying 

numeracy 

activities 

this week. 

Year 5 had a 

fantastic day at Kings 

Cross last Friday as 

part of their 

architecture project. 

Here we have had 

the opportunity to 

look at different 

architectural 

structures that have 

been built in the 

area. We visited the 

amazing Agha Khan 

centre, Gas Works 

Park and had lunch 

in Central St Martin’s 

courtyard. 

 

Try this adding 

game. Using one or 

two dice, take it in 

turns to roll them. 

When you’ve had 5 

goes see who has 

the highest score.  

 

 

Add together the numbers 

on a car number plate. 

Can you multiply the 

numbers together too?  

Can you challenge your 

parents too  



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our year 6 pupils have recently been astounding 

us with their pieces of writing.  

We thought we would share two pieces. 

Zahra and Alanah have: 

 planned their writing,  

 identified the audience,  

 selected appropriate grammar and 

vocabulary,  

 described settings, characters, feelings, 

atmospheres,  

 created short or long sentences to add to 

the impact on the reader, 

 used punctuation for effect, 

 used the correct tense through their work, 

 edited their work in order to make 

changes to vocab, grammar and 

punctuation to enhance clarity and 

meaning. 

Both pieces had a different stimulus but have 

resulted in work that engages the reader and 

provokes feeling. 

 

Well done!  

 

 

Alanah 

Zahra 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA News  

Pre-loved Uniform Sale 

Thursday 8th June 2023 

3.30pm – 4pm  

Playground 

£1 per item 

Please help us raise money for the 

school and reduce waste by coming 

along to buy some uniform.  

We have lots of pre-loved uniform in 

great condition.  

 

Please go to our website to see this poster to 

support you in discussions with your child 

about how to stay safe on social media and 

when using the internet. 


